Mike Pfeiffer

From: Dan Kirschner <dkirschner@nwga.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 4:27 PM

To: Mike Pfeiffer

Cc: Gary Heikkinen; John Frankel; Duell, Kevin; Judy Adair; Charles Deister; Scott Peterson
Subject: Appeal of Staff Action re: IECC 2021 edition code staff actions

Greetings,

The Northwest Gas Association (NWGA) supports the American Gas Association and
the American Public Gas Association appeal of staff action involving four code change
proposals including RE107-19, RE126-19, RE147-19, CE217-19. The appeal was
submitted by the above referenced associations on May 5, 2020.

In short, The NWGA contends that staff improperly processed these proposals as
detailed in the AGA/APGA appeal; that the proposals create a competitive
disadvantage for end-use natural gas applications and that they should not be included

in the next edition of IECC.
Thank you for your consideration,

Dan Kirschner, Executive Director
Northwest Gas Association

1914 Willamette Falls Dr, #260

West Linn, OR 97068
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